
Lockport  Kindergarten Newsletter 
 
Weeks 7 & 8 Sept. 23 - Oct. 4, 2024 
 
Fall and Apples 

INTRODUCING:  Qq, Rr, Ss, Tt, Uu, Vv 
 
Counting by 2’s 
           

LANGUAGE AND 
READING: 
 
We have a busy 2 
weeks in Language. 
The children will 
learn and enjoy songs 
and books about Fall.  
We will review 
beginning sounds of 
words and begin 
identifying short 
vowel sounds in 
words.  Sight words, 
color words and 
number words will be 
practiced.  Lastly, the 
children will have a 
lesson on Johnny 
Appleseed.  What is 
you favorite apple?   

MATH AND 
SCIENCE 
CONCEPT: 
 
The children are going 
to work on missing 
numbers, golden beads 
and place value.  We 
will practice 10 frames 
as well.  During 
science, we will talk 
about the leaves 
changing colors and 
why.  Apple graphing 
and tasting will also be 
enjoyed. 

CRAFT AND 
WRITING: 
 
Art and craft time will 
be fun as the children 
create many fall/apple 
crafts.  We will 
explore leaves and try 
leaf rubbing.  A 
Johnny Appleseed 
craft will be in the 
works as well as 
plenty of readiness 
papers. 

PARENT NOTES: 
 
 
 
Johnny Appleseed 
Day is September 26. 
 
Please check your 
child’s folder 
everyday and remove 
all completed work. 
 
I am very pleased 
with the progress 
your children are 
making.  Please 
continue to practice 
sight words at home.  
Your involvement 
and support are 
greatly appreciated. 
 
DIAL (Lasek) will be 
here Tuesday and 
Wednesday for those 
that signed up for the 
screening. 

Feel free to contact us at: 
 
Lockport.director@bobbienoonans.com 
 
815-838-2855 
 
 
“Like” us on Facebook  
 
“Follow us on Instagram 

 
Happy Fall! 

 
Miss Riley 


